Email to Space Apps Collaborators

Hello Space Apps Collaborators,

We made it! Thank you for your contributions this past weekend in NASA’s International Space Apps Challenge October 1-2, 2022.  

In order to continue bringing you an amazing hackathon experience, we would like to get your feedback on the October 1-2, 2022 event and your experience being a Collaborator. Please complete this 5-minute short survey by [date].

Thank you!

Marie and The Space Apps Global Organizing Team (GO Team)


